Borough of Glenolden

36 Boon Ave.

Glenolden, PA 19036

E-Mail: permits@glenoldenborough.org
Phone: 610-583-3221                           
                                         Fax: 610-583-2040
APPLICATION FOR STREET OPENING / SEWER TIE-IN 

The Glenolden Borough has adopted the 2003 International Plumbing Code.

SITE LOCATION: _____________________________________________________________

                                 (Use proper address NOT lot number)

PROPERTY OWNER: __________________________________________________________

                                       (Name & Phone Number) 
E-MAIL ADDRESS: ___________________________________________________________
APPLICANT NAME:











   
Work Completed By:
Company Name: ___________________________________________________________________

Address: __________________________________________________________________________
E-Mail Address: ____________________________________________________________________
Telephone #: _____________________________   Fax #: __________________________________ 
Application for Street Opening:








A separate concrete permit must be obtained for any damaged concrete.
REMEMBER that all work is required to be inspected by the Borough Plumbing Inspector. 

“Rough Inspection” is done before the work is closed in. If work is not accessible for inspection, you will be required to make it accessible.

A “Final Inspection” is done upon completion of the job. Please contact the office for all inspections or any questions at 610-583-3221.
Date of Application: ____________ Signature of Applicant: __________________________________
Description of Work:


															





															




















